
  

 

GLEN ELM COMMUNITY 
SCHOOL 

                                                                                                       JANUARY 2021                                                                                                                

Important Dates: 
Jan. 4 – 8 – Remote learning 
Jan. 4 – Chromebook pick-up:  
8:00 am – NOON 
Jan. 8 – Chromebook return: 
NOON – 2:30 pm 
Jan. 11 – In-class learning resumes 
Jan. 11 – SCC Dairy Queen Cake 
fundraiser begins 
Jan. 18 – PD Day – No school for 
students 
Jan. 18 – SCC Meeting @ 6:00 pm 
Jan. 28 – Virtual Assembly – Humility 
(Wolf) 
Jan. 29 – Report Cards 
Jan. 29 – Last day for SCC DQ 
fundraiser 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Happy New Year!!  
 
Welcome 2021!!! We hope that you had a safe, happy, enjoyable 
Christmas holiday! We are glad to be back in the swing of things, even if 
the first week is remote learning! We were so encouraged by the ease in 
which students jumped into online learning the week before the Christmas 
break. Teachers had good student attendance for Google Meets and 
Zoom meetings. Now that we have had a chance to recharge, we are 
hoping for an even better online learning response! 
 
SCC Fundraiser 
Throughout the month of January, from the 11th to the 29th, the SCC would 
like to run a fundraiser for the school. Here is some information for you 
from our SCC: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year Glen Elm families! 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas! We are excited to welcome 
everyone back and announce our winter fundraiser that we will be 
kicking off this January. This month we will be selling Dairy Queen cake 
certificates! This fundraiser is a great way to maintain safe social 
distancing while taking orders from friends and family and helping our 
school. We are excited to announce that from every cake sold we, as a 
school, receive $10!! Thank you so much for your continued support for 
our school community! 
 
Stay tuned for more information and order forms that will be sent home 
with students. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and healthy 2021! 
Glen Elm SCC 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We are looking forward to supporting the SCC in this fundraiser! We will be 
sending home order forms on Monday, January 11th, when students return 
to the classrooms. A big THANK YOU to our SCC for organizing this 
fundraiser for our school.  
 
School Clothing 
Prior to the break, we were contacted by Western Cycle about our school 
clothing orders. We only had a few orders placed so we decided to extend 
the online store until January 31st with hopes of a few more orders coming 
in. The link for the online store is https://glenelm2020.itemorder.com . If 
you would like any school clothing for your child/ren, this will be the last 
opportunity to do so. If you have any questions, please contact the school 
office at (306) 791-8588. Thank you! 
 
Borrowing Technology 
We will continue to loan out Chromebooks to any families that are in need 
from January 4th – 8th. If you would like to borrow a Chromebook for online 
learning, we will be set up in the gym between 8:00 am – noon on Monday, 
January 4th for you to come in and pick one up. They need to be returned 
on Friday, January 8th, between noon – 2:30 pm. Please ensure that only 
one family member comes into the school for both pick up and drop off. 
You MUST wear a mask into the building and sanitize at the front door. 
Because we will be collecting your names for the computers, you do not 
need to sign in at the front door when you enter.  
 
Just a Reminder 
When school resumes, we appreciate your assistance in keeping your 
children home if they are not feeling well. Thank you once again for your 
ongoing support in keeping Glen Elm School staff and students as safe as 
possible!  
 
Thank You 
A final thank you to all the organizations, families and friends that reached 
out to us during the weeks prior to the break to help us make Christmas a 
little more special for our Glen Elm families. The board games for your 
children were all donated from a variety of different sponsors, the pizza 
bun lunch on the last day was thanks to another generous donation, and 
the many food hampers that were sent out came from a variety of groups 
as well. As a staff, we are incredibly grateful for the generous Christmas 
spirit that was sent our way. Thank you so much!!  
 
Wishing you all the best in 2021! 
 

Glen Elm Staff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Starting in January, we will not be sending home paper 
copies of the newsletter and calendar unless requested. 
They will be available to you on our school website:  
                       glenelm.rbe.sk.ca 
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